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03/03/2024  18:14:302024/0701/P COMMNT Maggie Crowe I object to this as I do believe its just a way of drawing attention to their coffee roaster shop in this street. 

No one else has an awning in this area and I think it will detract from the beauty of this little street.  Its nice to 

be able to walk up this road and admire the lovely fronts.  If they had canopies Im sure that the general public 

would not be too pleased when it did rain, to find that the rain from the canopy would be dripping on them in 

themiddle of the pavement. 

Its a lovely little area and the last thing we need is for ugly canopies to take over in this area.  Once one starts 

they all start!
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